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Bowmar Elementary School Nov 28 208
2018-2019 Fundraiser

Dear Potential Sponsor,

It is time for Bowmar Elementary's annual Raffle Fundraiser. Each year we continue to be blown away by
the love our community and Bowmar families exhibit to our school through the support of our raffle.
With funds raised this past year, the PTO was able to purchase curriculum for our teachers and
students for the second year in a row, as well as upgrade the sound system in our auditorium. Due to
lack of Title 1 funding, the school has been unable to purchase full curriculum for several years in a row.
We could not be more thrilled to provide this overdue need and plan to use funds from this year's raffle
to continue this necessary provision.

In years past, we have been able to purchase new technology for our classrooms, provide technology
maintenance, provide gift cards for our teachers for classroom items, aid in the upkeep of the building,
fund Leader in Me materials and licensing, fund the Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports, and
the list continues. Many of these items are yearly needs, and we strive to meet as many of these needs
as possible on a yearly basis. The support and funds of our PTO are critical to the success of our school.
We hope to have another successful fundraising year and cannot wait to invest these needed funds back
into our classrooms! Each dollar we raise is a direct investment into the future of our students.

What we need YOUR help with:
Monetary Sponsorship
Donations of Goods or Services or selling them to us at a reduced cost

What you receive:
Advertising for your business
An invitation to our annual Leadership Day activities
Pride in helping the students at Bowmar Elementary

What you should know:
Bowmar Elementary School was named the first lighthouse school in Mississippi
Bowmar does not receive Title T money to support the school (PTO and Teacher Funded)
Bowmar is the only elementary school in Vicksburg Warren School District that does not receive
this money
100% of raffle earnings goes to support the education of our students

Thank you for your consideration on becoming a 2018-2019 raffle sponsor. With your help,
we can make a huge difference in the lives of these students.



$1000 or more - Platinum Sponsor (Ad in newspaper after event, Company name on
school banner to be used at multiple events, Company name in Yearbook, Company name
on plaque and an invitation to Leadership Day)

$500-4$999 - Gold Sponsor (Company name on school banner to be used at multiple
events, Company name in Yearbook, Company name on plaque and an invitation to
Leadership Day)

$250-$499 - Silver Sponsor (Company name on school banner to be used at multiple
events, Company name in Yearbook and an invitation to Leadership Day)

$100-$249 - Bronze Sponsor (Company name on school banner to be used at multiple
events)

Other $

Yes, I would be happy to sponsor Bowmar's Raffle Fundraiser!
Enclosed is my check made payable to the Bowmar PTO in the amount of $ 1000,00

Name:
Company Name: Phone:

Address:

Please mail to:

Attn: Bonnie Henry
Bowmar Elementary School
912 Bowmar Avenue
Vicksburg, MS 39180

P: 601-636-2486

If possible, please return the above form by November 1, 2018. Thank you for your
generous support!

Bonnie Henry Stephanie Reeves
PTO Fundraising Chairperson PTO Treasurer
(601)218-2532 (334)-327-5304

(blhenryO7@gmail.com) timandstephaniereeves@gmail.com




